Trustees of the Bennett Pension Scheme
137 Hodge Clough Road
Oldham
Lancashire
OL1 4PX
Hodge Bank
One Central Square
Cardiff
F10 1FS
29/07/2019
Dear Sirs, 
Re: New Account for the Bennett Pension Scheme 
Please find enclosed documents required to open a no notice account for the Bennett Pension Scheme. 
Please provide a letter confirming new account details and the signatories to the account once the account has been opened.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to authorise The Practitioners Partnership LP t/a Pension Practitioner of 1st Floor, World Trade Centre, Baytree Road, Gibraltar GX11 1AA to be provided with any information they may require relating to this account. 
Please provide them with copies of any correspondence issued, in particular copies of bank account statements. This should be sent to the following address: 
Pension Practitioner
Office 12
Venture Wales Building
Pentrebach
Merthyr Tydfil
CF48 4DR
If you require anything further to be able to open the account, please contact Pension Practitioner on 0800 634 4862 or e-mail georginas@pensionpractitioner.com. 
Thank you for your assistance.
Kind regards

Ivan Bennett 
Trustee 

Ann Bennett
Trustee
